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Weekly News – Friday 26th April 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely Easter holiday and you 
and your family are rested and ready for the Summer Term. This half 
term is a very short, but very exciting one for us in Y5 with only 10 days 
to go until the residential trip to Kingswood…   

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us on Friday for our 
final meeting ahead of the trip, if you were not able to be there, you 
will soon find the presentation on the school website. Please go and 
have a look at that information and let us know if you have any 
further questions.   

Key timings:  

Tuesday drop off in the main hall at school between 7:45am - 8:00am  

Friday pick up from school at 12:30pm  

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure that your child has a 
water bottle and sun hat with them on a daily basis. We would also 
be grateful if pencil cases could be topped up with pencils, 
handwriting pens and whiteboard markers.  

In other news, well done to the Y5 footballers who did us proud in Kew 
on Thursday. The boys and girls teams made the quarter-finals and the 
boys won the plate. Congratulations! 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

Homework  

This half term we are going to be exploring mountains in our geography 
topic. Your task this week is to research a famous mountaineer. You can 
display your research in an A4 poster or in a small leaflet. 

Spelling 

This week we are learning Y5/6 words (we will be testing the –ant and –
ent endings). The complete Y5/Y6 word list can be found in your child’s 
school diary. Do not forget that you should continue to revise the Y3/4 list. 
Your child may have been given an individual list of words to learn. If so, 
they should focus on these as a priority.   

 

Date Reminders 

Teddington School Assembly 
Wednesday 1st May - 9:00 am  

Clarinets start again   

Thursday 2nd May  

Residential trip to Kingswood 
Tuesday 7th May –  

Friday 10th May 

 
 

Announcements 
Espresso login: 

Username: student37712 

Password: fernhill 

 

Please note that we have still 
not had photo consent forms 
back from some parents. Your 
child should have brought you 
another form this week. Please 
return these urgently, as we 
need permission to take photos 
of the children on our trip to 
Kingswood. 
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